Saranac Community Schools Board of Education Special Meeting

The special meeting of the Saranac Community Schools Board of Education was held on Thursday, January 30, 2014 in the Library, Saranac Jr/Sr High School, 150 Pleasant Street, Saranac, MI.

Board President, Steve LaWarre, called the meeting to order at 6:15 p.m.

Present: Coulson, Denny, Hawkins, Lauer, LaWarre and Tutak-Hill.

Steve LaWarre led in the Pledge of Allegiance.

COMMENTS FROM GUESTS: None

TRUSTEE INTERVIEWS & APPROVE APPOINTMENT: The board interviewed four candidates. They were David Price, Justin Blood, Mike Jensen and Sarah Doll. They were each asked a series of questions. The board then deliberated on the candidates noting they were all very good choices.

Board President, Steve LaWarre tallied the votes and motion was made by Lauer, supported by Tutak-Hill and unanimously approved that the Saranac Board of Education appoint Sarah Doll as a member of the Saranac Community School Board of Education for the period from February 6, 2014 through December 31, 2014.

COMMENTS FROM GUESTS: None

OTHER: None

There being no further business to come before the Board at this time, and no objection, the meeting adjourned at 8:50 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Roy Hawkins Secretary